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    On June 10, 2019, employees of Atlantic Heliport (Elvis Nieves and Golam

Priam) located at 499 East 34th street in NY, NY were interviewed by TFO 

Michael Burbridge and Special Agent Kia Raf-Caro in regards to the 

helicopter crash at 787 7th Avenue.  After being advised of the identity of 

the interviewing Agents and the nature of the interview, the employees 

provided the following information:

   The Employees were aware of the crash in question and stated that the 

pilot had taken off last from their location.  They did give the following 

information on the flight.  Tail # 200BK, Pilot: Timothy J. McCormick 

(McCormick) (Phone Number: .)  The employees did inform the 

responding agents that the helicopter initially land at 11:32 A.M. from 

White Plains and dropped off passenger, Danieli Bondini(Bondini).  The 

employees stated that both McCormick and Bondini were regulars at the 

heliport and have landed there for years.  After dropping off Bondini, the 

employees stated that McCormick waited in the office's Pilot's Lounge for  

about 2 hours, in anticipation of a break in the weather. McCormick stated 

his intention to fly to Linden Airport located in Lined, New Jersey. 

McCormick was consistently checking the weather via his iPad and stated that

he saw a twenty minute window to make it out. At 1:32 P.M., the employees 

stated McCormick took off in the helicopter and headed South bound, over the

East River toward New Jersey. Approximately 5-7 minutes later, the employees

stated McCormick radioed back to Atlantic Heliport and spoke with Elvis 

Nieves (Nieves). McCormick made a request to come back to the heliport.  

Nieves stated he could land on pad # 4. McCormick then transmitted to Nieves

that "he did not know where he was". This was the last transmission heard 

from McCormick. When asked if the radio traffic was recorded, the employees 

informed Agents that it was not.

   Agents attempted to review surveillance footage of the helicopter landing
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and taking off, but the surveillance footage lapsed every hour or so. NYPD 

Technical Assistance Response Unit (TARU) was requested to the scene to 

assist with retrieving lost footage. TARU arrived and made a disc copy of 

the surveillance footage for the Agents to take. 

   At this point, the Agents asked if there was any information the 

employees could think to share. The employees said no and the interview was 

terminated.
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